
Orozco, Norma

From:     Michael Shepherd < MichaelS@UnitedWayOC. org>
Sent:     Tuesday, July 18, 2023 3: 04 PM
To: eComment

Subject:  Support - Agenda Item 14

Attachments:   Letter of Support - Agenda Item 14.pdf

United to End Homelessness writes today to express our support for the Intergenerational Housing Project at 918 N.

Bewley Street development with Illumination Foundation that is under consideration. This proposal would contribute 8

units of high- quality Permanent Supportive Housing ( PSH) units to help end our county' s homelessness crisis in a unique

way.

United to End Homelessness was launched by Orange County United Way in 2018. We are a collaboration of Orange

County' s top business, philanthropic, government, faith- based, and non- profit leaders committing to ending

homelessness and ensuring housing and services are available for every individual who may need them.

Thank you for support for the Intergenerational Housing Project at 918 N. Bewley Street. We are grateful to you for your

courage and willingness to improve the lives of those in- need in our community.

Sincerely,

Michael Shepherd

Senior Manager, Community Strategies
United to End Homelessness

he/ him/ his

Orange County United Way
18012 Mitchell South, Irvine, CA 92614

Email:   MichaelS@UnitedWayOC. org

Phone:  949. 263. 6192

Fax:     949. 271. 8092

Twitter: @Michae[ ShepOCUW
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UNITED TO END

HOMELESSNESS `

July 18, 2023

TO:     The Mayor and Councilmembers of Santa Ana

RE:     Support for Intergenerational Housing Project at 918 N. Bewley Street- Agenda Item 14

United to End Homelessness writes today to express our support for the Intergenerational Housing
Project at 918 N. Bewley Street development with Illumination Foundation that is under consideration.
This proposal would contribute 8 units of high- quality Permanent Supportive Housing ( PSH) units to help
end our county' s homelessness crisis in a unique way.

United to End Homelessness was launched by Orange County United Way in 2018. We are a collaboration
of Orange County' s top business, philanthropic, government, faith-based, and non- profit leaders
committing to ending homelessness and ensuring housing and services are available for every individual
who may need them.

Thank you for support for the Intergenerational Housing Project at 918 N. Bewley Street. We are grateful
to you for your courage and willingness to improve the lives of those in- need in our community.

Sincerely,

Michael Shepherd

Senior Manager, Community Strategies
United to End Homelessness

Orange County United Way

18012 Mitchell South, Irvine, CA 92614
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